
December 2024
Lakeville Lodge / Eastern Star Newsletter

Greetings Brothers,

This being the first newsletter since my election as Worshipful Master, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

On behalf of myself and the Lodge, I would like to thank Worshipful Brother Todd Whitteberry and the Lodge officers for their 
service in 2024. Thank you!

At the December Stated Meeting, business was conducted as usual. The Lodge of Sorrow for 2024 was closed and the same 
opened for 2025. The special election for Worshipful Master was held and I was elected and accepted the position. Since I have 
already had the Past Master Degree, it was possible to do Installation of Officers without having another meeting and so those 
officers elected were installed. I am going to need a lot of help this coming year to do my job. We are short some officers 
currently: Senior & Junior Deacon, Senior & Junior Steward and Tyler. Please think about stepping up to help. I will be working 
on a 2025 calendar and hope to have a draft at the January Stated Meeting to get your input.

We will be continuing dinner before each Stated Meeting if there is enough interest and response.

Dues will be in arears as of January 1st so please get your dues paid. There are still a large number of unpaid dues and 
collecting is a difficult and expensive problem!

The Feast of St. John the Evangelist is with North Liberty Lodge again this year and will be celebrated at North Liberty Lodge on 
December 27th with dinner at 6:00pm. I hope to see you there.

The Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, January 2nd at 7:30pm with pizza at 6:30pm. Please Contact Max Feitz (Home: 574-
784-8488 Cell: 574-298-3454) with your reservation by Tuesday.

Brothers -
This is your Lodge
This is my Lodge
This is our Lodge
Please let me know what I can best do for us!
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A Reminder from the Lodge Secretary: 2025 dues are payable by January 1st, 2025

Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Larry Ort - 574-274-4206 - lmort58@yahoo.com

Lakeville Chapter Information

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Fri Feast of St. John the Evangelist Table Lodge @ North Liberty - Dinner starts at 6:00pm with 
Table Lodge to follow.

Dec-27 @ 6:00pm

Thu Dinner (RSVP to Max Feitz - H:574-784-8488 C:574-298-3454)Jan-2 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Jan-2 @ 7:30pm


